PERMANENT MISSION OF NORWAY, GENEVA

Telephone:

+41-(0)22 918 04 00

Telefax:

+41-(0)22 918 04 10/11/26

E-mail:

mission.geneva@mfa.no

Web:

http://www.norway-geneva.org

DATE:

13,05.05

TO:

SECRETARIAT TO THE COMMITTEE ON THE RIGHTS OF

THE CHILD FAX: 022 917 90 22

OUR REF.:

KAJ

YOUR REF.: SUBJECT:

COMMITTEE ON THE RIGHTS OF THE CHILD

39TH SESSION (16 MAY - 3 JUNE 2005)

Please be informed that the delegates to the above-mentioned meeting will be as follows:

Head of Delegation

Mr Petter F. WILLE, Deputy Director General, Norwegian Ministry of Foreign Affairs

Delegates

Ms Astrid Helle AJAMAY, Minister Cousellor, Permanent mission of Norway

Mr Per Ivar LIED, First Secretary, Permanent mission of Norway

Juraandstal

Ms Helga ERVIK, Adviser, Norwegian Ministry of Foreign Affairs

Mr Haktor HELL AND, Director General, Ministry of Children and Family Affairs

Ms Wenche HELLERUD, Senior Adviser, Ministry of Children and Family Affairs

Yours sincerely,

Kari Jøraandstad